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COMPLIANCE INFORMATION AND RESOURCES

As of January 2, 2018, all new finished S.R.Smith pool lifts shipped to California will have California Energy Commission (CEC) 
compliant battery charging systems. All drop ship orders for finished lifts, lift parts or accessories will be flagged by our customer 
service department to ensure that compliant components are shipped to California.

Compliance with the California regulations for pool lift battery charging systems is the responsibility of manufacturers, distributors 
and dealers. Failure to comply with the new regulation could result in multiple $2,500 fines for manufacturers and distributors of 
non-compliant pool lift battery charging systems.

The following resources offer more details on the CEC requirements and are designed to help ensure distributors and dealers of 
S.R.Smith products are in compliance. If you have additional questions, please contact our customer service team at (800) 824-4387 
or sales@srsmith.com.

https://pages.srsmith.com/acton/attachment/27067/f-0269/0/-/-/-/-/CA_Battery_Charging_System_Frequently_Asked_Questions.pdf
https://pages.srsmith.com/acton/attachment/27067/f-026a/0/-/-/-/-/CEC-400-2017-002_CALIFORNIA_APPLIANCE_EFFICIENCY_REG_JAN_2016.pdf
https://pages.srsmith.com/acton/attachment/27067/f-0270/0/-/-/-/-/SRSmith_Email_Advisory_for_California_Pool_Lift_Battery_Charger_Regulations.pdf
https://pages.srsmith.com/acton/attachment/27067/f-0271/0/-/-/-/-/SRSmith_Pool_and_Spa_Lift_Deck_Profiles_12-17.pdf

